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Ranked choice voting is a great tool for the people of Maine to make their voices
heard, and just vote for who they think can win. It has already been in place for a
number of elections here in Maine, and extending the same process to voting for the
Governor, Senator, etc. will reduce confusion in voting by bringing the voting process
closer to a standard across different elections. I believe that this measure will be better
for the people of Maine, allowing their choices to be a matter of policy, not
popularity, and I wholeheartedly wish for this legislation to pass.



